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Walk-A-Thon 10/23/24

Important Dates

Carla Wood

This will be a regular Wednesday school day (8:15 - 12:15).  The Walk-A-Thon will be
from 9:00 - 11:00 on campus.  Parents are encouraged to stay and help out.
Donation sheets and monies are due by 10/28/24.  Winners will be announced
Wednesday 10/30/24 according to the money that is turned in on 10/28/24.

Sno-cones will be sold for $3.00 each.

Mrs. Carla is our Student Services
Administrator and has been at The Key going
on 5 years.

Fun/Interesting Facts about Mrs. Carla:

She has a blended family of 5 kids, 26
grandkids and one great-grand-daughter.

She once met Tom Cruise while he was
filming Rain Man in her home town.

  
She will be celebrating 25 years of marriage
with her husband in January who happens
to be a preacher.

Her daughter Janna teaches music at The
Key, two of her grandchildren attend The
Key, and Mrs. Sendy (Front Office) is her
sister-n-law.

She lives next door to one of her daughters
(Mrs. Janna) and 4 of her grandchildren on
5 acres with 2 donkeys and 24 chickens.

10/22 -- Lego Class 3:15 - 4:15
10/22 -- Sec. Sport Class 3:15 - 4:15
10/23 -- Walk-A-Thon
10/23 -25 -- Parent Teacher Conf.
(appointment only)
10/24 -- Elem. Sports Class 3:15 - 4:15
10/28-11/1 -- Red Ribbon Week
10/29 -- Sec. Sport Class 3:15 - 4:15
10/29 -- Lego Class 3:15 - 4:15
10/31 -- Elem. Sports Class 3:15 - 4:15
11/1 -- Sweet Snack Sale
11/6 -- Field Day -- Elementary
11/6 -- Parent Teacher Fellowship 5:00 via
zoom
11/11 -- Veteran’s Day (No school)
11/13 -- Field Day -- Secondary
11/13 -- Progress Reports Published
11/14 -- Parent Support Group 6:00 PM via
zoom

Needs/Wants/Reminders
Please put student’s name in emails or any
correspondence.

Secondary Access is in need of snacks.

Staff need to see your car tags in the
morning and afternoon.  Please let Mrs.
Carla know if you don’t have a car tag.

Follow posted speed limit signs, entering
and leaving.

Obey staff directions during carline.

Please do not reply to mass emails.  I get so
many replies that some get lost in the email
chain.  I’m here to help you but can’t if I
don’t see the email.  Please send a separate
email when you have questions or
comments.

Thank You!
Thank you to the Chowdhury family for
dropping off a few boxes of California
avocados!!!  We had some really happy staff
members!

Thank you to the Imsirovic family (Dr.
Nyman’s daughter) for donating the new
traffic cones. This family is very supportive
of The Key, often donating things we are in
need of including snacks and copy paper.  


